Avalon Home and School Association
Meeting September 20, 2012
2pm in the school office
In attendance
Diane Conte Shirley Taylor Tricia Kapp Kim Sheila Peter Miner Terry Hand Tracy Ohntrup

Meeting started with a brief financial report the checking account has about \$4500 balance. We have not seen the August statement yet. We also have \$200 petty cash.

We had some discussion about the responsibilities of AHSA, and for the most part we decided that the AHSA is there for the social involvement of the families, fundraising and sometimes a liaison for teachers, administration and parents.

We will ask Lisa Braun to stay on as treasurer

We are going to contact Patty Boyle for more information on the box tops program

We are having a parent Social at Fred's Tavern in Stone Harbor on Friday October 12th at 7pm Tickets are \$15 per person with a buffet offered and cash bar. All parents from both schools are encouraged to attend.

We will be promoting a trip to Moreys pier for the kids 3-8th grade on October 19th. Moreys gives money

back to us for each attendee who purchases ride tickets for the evening. A flyer has been sent home and will be emailed as well.

We are going to contact Dave Hoy and do a wreath sale for the Christmas season, the student council will be involved.

We will be doing a ladies night out shopping event on November 15th at the Yacht Club of Stone Harbor, More details to follow. We need a lot of parent involvement for this event. Local vendors will be selling their inventory and giving us a percentage of their gross sales.

We talked about bowling nights, Movie Nights, rolling skating and other small stuff at school.

Peter Miner will be attending Stone Harbor PTC meetings and Diane Conte will be attending AHSA meetings to keep both groups informed of others events and dates.

A Christmas Dance is in the preliminary planning stages, the Student council will be contacted and the dates will be confirmed ASAP, We are shooting for December 7th.

The next meeting will be Wednesday October 10th 2pm at the school. We need parent participation to make this continue to be positive for our kids and our families.

Peter Miner